
From:
To: West Midlands Interchange
Subject: Re: TR050005 - West Midlands Interchange
Date: 04 August 2019 15:02:51

Dear Mr Singleton

ExQ3 3.1.1
 THE APPLICANTS DO NOT INTEND  PUTTING RAIL INFRASTRUCTURE IN FOR
6 YEARS
We were led to believe that to make this a strategic development the rail hub needs to be
built first. The onus is on the developer to prove without doubt that this ‘’Strategic
development’’ is necessary to destroy nearly 700 acres of green belt and that if it is given
planning the rail terminal must be built before the warehouses, as we believe that the rail
hub is a guise to build a large warehouse/industrial estate. From everything I have read the
developer  is failing to prove very special circumstances, therefore planning should not be
allowed.
Kind regards 
Paula Appleby
Concerned resident of  Gailey 

Sent from my iPhone

On 30 Jul 2019, at 13:12, West Midlands Interchange
<WMInterchange@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Sir/Madam      

20013216               

Please find below a website link to a letter requesting further information, in
the form of written questions, and setting a deadline for responses.

Whilst most of the questions are directed at the applicant, all parties are
welcome to respond.

https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/wp-
content/ipc/uploads/projects/TR050005/TR050005-001100-
Reg%2017%20letter%20July%2030%20-%20FINAL.pdf

If you do not have access to the internet or are unable to visit public
facilities, for example a local library, please contact us at the details below
and a member of the Planning Inspectorate’s case team will be able to
provide you with the relevant details.

Please do not hesitate to contact the Planning Inspectorate’s case team if
you require any further information.

Yours faithfully

West Midlands Interchange Project Team
 

Email:           WMInterchange@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

Telephone:    0303 444 5000

Web:             https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk
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